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Your new Transport for NSW Award – 
Have your say 
The Transport for NSW Salaries and Conditions of 
Employment Award 2016 that sets out your 
wages and conditions of employment is due for 
renegotiation. 

Your participation and input into this process is 
vital. 

Early in 2017, the PSA and other transport 
unions will be lodging a new log of claims at 
the NSW Industrial Relations Commission 
(IRC). As part of our consultation process, PSA 
members are asked to fill in a short survey to 
help identify issues of greatest importance to 
them. 

Click HERE to go to the survey. 
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/G8NNYTM) 

Your details will remain confidential to the 
PSA. 

Please take a few minutes to complete this 
survey and encourage your colleagues to do so 
as well. 

Award feedback meetings 
In addition to the survey, the PSA will hold a 
series of member meetings to provide feedback 
on the survey results and undertake further 
consultation, so you and fellow members can 
best inform our negotiations. These meetings 
will take place in February 2017, and notice will 
be provided closer to the dates. 

Transport for NSW (TfNSW) Award 
Steering Committee  
Together with developing your log of claims, 
the PSA is establishing a TfNSW Award 
Steering Committee. This will be made up of 
PSA TfNSW members and supported by PSA 
Industrial Staff. Training will be provided to 
members. This is a great way to be more 
involved in your union and make sure that the 
interests of your fellow members are heard. 

If you are interested in joining the committee, 
please contact PSA’s Organiser Sharon 
Richards at srichards@psa.asn.au using the 
subject line TfNSW AWARD COMMITTEE. 

Update and Connect with the PSA 
Many members in TfNSW have recently moved 
work locations or have been allocated to an 
Activity Base Working (ABW) environment.  

All PSA members are therefore asked to check and 
update your details by clicking HERE. 

(https://membership.psa.asn.au/)

You will need your membership number to 
login, which can be found on your membership 
card. 

Members who have misplaced their 
membership number can contact the PSA 
membership section directly by Email: 
memberpayment@psa.asn.au or call the PSA 
MSC on 1300 772 679 and press 1. 

Seasons Greetings to you all. 
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